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Water Systems                 

          800 Hoffmann Drive • P.O. Box 477 • Watertown WI  53094-0477 
                                                                         WASTEWATER (920) 262-4085 • WATER (920) 262-4075 
               
 

Rail & Transload Inc     Mark Smith   01-30-2024 
546 WEST ST      546 West St. 
Watertown, WI 53094     Watertown, WI 53094 
 
 

Dear Mr. Smith: 
 
The City has recently been made aware of code violations of Watertown Code of Ordinance Sections 
508-8 Use of Public Sewers, C. (2) & C. (13), at 546 West. St. (PIN 291-0815-0514-017) property 
that you are an owner of.  
 
Attached to this document is the text of each cited section.  
 
Regarding the violation(s) noted above the City of Watertown is giving you 30 days from the date of 
this letter to file a plan with the Waste Water Utility for the expeditious correction of the 
noncompliance. A copy of your plan needs to be provided to  Peter Hartz, Water & Wastewater 
Utilities Manager  at 800 Hoffmann Drive, P.O. Box 477 Watertown, WI 53094. If you have any 
questions, please contact Peter Hartz at Phartz@WatertownWi.Gov or by phone at 920-262-4085 
 
Failure to comply with Ch. 508 can result in actions under Section 508-10 which includes criminal or 
civil penalties in an amount of at least $1,000 per day for each violation of a pretreatment standard or 
requirement. Each day on which a violation shall occur or continue shall be deemed a separate and 
distinct offense. In addition to the penalties provided herein, the City may recover reasonable 
attorneys' fees, court costs, court reporter's fees and other expenses of litigation by appropriate suit at 
law against the person found to have violated this chapter or the orders, rules, regulations and permits 
issued hereunder. The City may also hold you responsible for any expense, loss or damage caused by 
your violation of Ch. 508.  
 
 

       
 

Sincerely, 

 

Peter Hartz 

 
Water Systems Manger 
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